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5th EMHC-News Letter: June 2013

Friedländer No. 359

What you see here is a very rare stock litho printed by famous 
Adolph Friedländer. It is no. 359 produced around 1880. 

In 1923 Friedländer reprinted it under the very same number 
but with some differences. 

This original version from 1880 is in my collection 
and I have decided to reprint it especially for our 5th EMHC. 

Each attendee will receive this colorful poster for free –
along with some more material in the "convention bag". 

If you have not registered yet you should do so. Just 20 seats are left. 

Looking forward to seeing you soon

Wittus Witt

For registration and information about the rich programm got to our website:

www.european-magic-history.com
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